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From: Adam Brophy
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 288 Wohlers, Buffalo, NY
Date: Thursday, September 5, 2024 2:35:10 PM

Good morning,

We are purchasing 288 Wohlers in Buffalo, NY and we believe there was a water leak under the house. Can
I please know how far delinquent the water bill is?

Thanks,

-- 
Adam Brophy

Chief Operating Officer, Buffalo Brick & Mortar

E: adam@buffalobrickandmortar.com

M: (716) 982-8646

W: buffalobrickandmortar.com
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